
A warm welcome to the 2021-22 school year at West Leigh Infant School, either as a returning parent/carer or a new parent/carer for a reception child!! 
  
We are really looking forward to being able to do some events IN PERSON this school year after the upheavals of the last 18 months and already have our 
thinking caps on as to how to raise as much money as we can, whilst having as much fun as possible. We have some exciting projects to support in school 
this year including refreshing some of the IT resources in school and a makeover for the school pond. Hopefully you will soon see the fruits of last year’s 
fundraising efforts with some further changes to the playgrounds to offer some different play and learning opportunities for the children. 
  
Dates for your diary 
  
We will kick off the fund raising this term on Fri 22 October with a dress down day and Fox class cake sale. Details to follow as the day gets closer… 
  
In addition to this, we are looking forward to meeting new parents at the reception skittles evening on Thurs 14 October and any new and existing parents 

who can make it to the PTA AGM in the school hall at 8pm on Mon 27 September. Please come if you can, to find out more about how the PTA works, 

what we do and to see whether you can help to enrich the school experience of our children. 

 

DATE      EVENT       VENUE         

Thurs 14 Oct    Reception Skittles Night  8pm - Backwell Village Club 

Fri 22 Oct     Dress Down Day - £1    WEST LEIGH 

Fri 22 Oct     Cake Sale - Foxes     WEST LEIGH 

 

The PTA Committee – Beth, Laura, Helen, Ellie, Sarah and Claire 


